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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun Apr 28 2024 
Name Withheld  Submission by  

 
Hello my name is , I live in Springwood, Brisbane, and  

  
 
Leaving a child (or even adult of any age) to die alone without comfort, care or medical intervention is 
completely inhumane and barbaric. As a community we need to do better than this.  
 
We need to support and protect our most vulnerable and most in need, I can not think of a more vulnerable 
stage of life than a new-born child. The Government needs to stop turning a blind eye to, stop allowing, stop 
facilitating these horrific atrocities and intervene to ensure the most basic human right to these most 
vulnerable children.  
 
One day our descendants will either look back with disgust at our actions and we will be judged as a whole 
generation having blood on our hands inflicting such suffering on these children or they will see that we took a 
stand to correct our failings and make this country a safer place for those most in need.  
 
You must intervene now on behalf of these voiceless victims to save lives and stop the senseless torment of 
the innocent.  

Sincerely,  
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